
 

Memo 
Date: December 12, 2023 
 
To: Priests, deacons, brothers, sisters, principals, parish and 

chancery, parishes and school staff 
 
From: Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 
 
Re: Archbishop Hartmayer extends Chanukah greetings 

 

Archbishop Gregory J. Hartmayer, OFM Conv., has released a letter to the 
Jewish community on behalf of the faithful in the Archdiocese of Atlanta 
extending Chanukah greetings. The full text of the greeting can be found at The 
Georgia Bulletin. 

 

Please feel free to share this with your communities. 
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